
 

 

NZX Announcement 
 
28 October 2021 
 
 
 
Notice of Change in Directors – Kim Ellis 
 
Kim Ellis retired as a Director of Freightways Limited with effect from the end of the Company’s 
Annual Shareholders Meeting today. 
 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
  
Nicola Silke 
General Counsel and Company Secretary 
Freightways Limited  
Ph: +64 9 571 9683 
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